
 

 

 
 
 
Friday 22nd September 2017 
 

 
 

Class 5 - National Science & Media Museum Trip 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I have booked a trip to The National Science and Media Museum in Bradford on 
Monday 2nd October 2017 as there is a visiting Space Exhibition which will include the 
actual Space Shuttle used by Tim Peake in his return to Earth from the ISS!  
 
 
As the museum is free, there is no cost for the trip.  We shall be using public transport 
to get to Bradford and the cost of this will be covered by school.  
 
We will leave in the morning after school has started and return before the end of the 
school day, with sometime to explore the rest of the museum.  
 
All children will need to take lunch with them.  Please indicate below if you would like 
school to provide a packed lunch.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 
 
 
 
Neil Clarke 
Class Teacher 
 

 
Year 5 Media Museum Trip 

 
I give permission for ___________________________ to go to the National Science 
and Media Museum on Monday 2nd October 2017.  
 
Signed (parent/carer): _________________________ 
 
 
I will provide a packed lunch  
 
I would like a packed lunch from the school kitchen  
(Turkey, Ham, Cheese, Tuna) please circle 


